2014 Chevrolet Camaro
Lot sold

USD 56 150 - 64 339
EUR 48 000 - 55 000 (listed)

Year of manufacture
Country VAT
Mileage
Number of seats
Drivetrain
Lot number

2014

Drive
Condition

LHD
Used

Location

NL
44 632 km /
27 734 mi
2

Fuel type

Petrol

Exterior colour

White

Car type

Coupé

2wd
14

Description
This unique Camaro 2SS 1LE was never available in the Netherlands and is now offered for auction.
In 2014, only 533 Camaro’s 2SS 1LE were built by Chevrolet in this white-black color scheme. The
1LE Track Performance Pack is delivered from the factory and transforms the Camaro 2SS into a
track-ready sport coupe with sublime braking, steering and grip properties! The Camaro 2SS 1LE is
based on the sporty options of the Camaro ZL1 (except for the supercharged engine). The LS3 6.2L
V8 delivers 426hp via a manual transmission. Compared to the normal Camaro 2SS, the anti-roll bars
are enlarged on the 1LE, a stabilizer bar is mounted between the two front wheels and black
aluminum 20-inch wheels are mounted with 285 / 35R-20 tires around. Furthermore, the large fuel
pump, wheel bearings, brakes, shock absorbers, dual exhaust system (let the V8 roll sound nice!)
And the short throw shift 6-speed gearbox of the Camaro ZL1 mounted. The 1LE is finished on the
outside with a black hood and extra large front and rear spoilers; stickering makes this Camaro
complete. This Camaro 1LE is from the 1st owner who bought the car in the USA and imported it to
the Netherlands himself. The car has few kms and is always dealer maintained. The car is BPM free.
An extra thick Muscle Car that is guaranteed to lead to a lot of rubber necking! The following are
Camaro 2SS 1LE specifications. Engine: 6.2-liter LS3 V-8. Power: 426 hp @ 5900 rpm. Bake: 6 gears
manually. Tires: Good Year Eagle F1 285 / 35R-20. Further Details: Electrically adjustable seats,
Heads-up display on the windscreen, Bluetooth connection telephone & audio, Boston Acoustics 9
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speaker system, Reverse camera & park assist, Alarm installation with GPS tracking - class 4
(subscription paid until July 2019) , Dealer maintained. All maintenance booklets are present. The
MOT is valid until July 2019.
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